
 
 

   
 

 
Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to the growing success of the reading culture at the school and the engagement in the 
library we have had to move to a rota system for pupils. This means each year group will have 
an allocated day of the week they can access the library, change books and use the space to 
read quietly. This means that only the listed year group has access to the library – before school, 
break and lunch. 
 
This will start week beginning 20th January.  
 
Please see the times below. 
 

Day of the week Year group and activities 

Monday Year 9 

Tuesday Year 10 

Wednesday Year 11 

Thursday All 

Friday All 

 
We will review this way of working at the end of half term 3 to see if we need to make any further 
changes. 
 
If your child regularly uses the library, please can you remind them that this will be happening. 
Pupils are able to sit in the cafe (year 11) and dining room (year 10 and 9) as well as the social 
area in Humanities. There are also plenty of clubs and revision sessions pupils can go to. Please 
see attached the Whole School Clubs and Revision Timetable. I will also be talking through this 
with pupils in assembly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Anna Burnham                           Nicola Vincent 
Deputy Head                             Librarian 


